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As an Interested Party, I object to the proposal timetable as they feel that no good reason
has been given for the suggested delay, which will prejudice many community members.
The proposed scheme change is significant, and it is unclear that there will be sufficient
time for this to be evaluated and undergo a thorough consultation process. There are too
many uncertainties. Relocation of the substation expansion, if it is considered a viable
option (which has not yet been determined), to the West A site could have a very
significant impact.

Kind regards, Alexandra Hunt.




